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Dear MVC, 
  
As Lagoon Pond waterfront homeowners, we oppose the Safe Harbor expansion! The health of 
Lagoon Pond has been deteriorating for many years now. Increased boating activity will 
contribute and accelerate the deterioration of the water quality of Lagoon Pond. 
  
Best Regards, 
Dee Lander & Leslie Pearlson 
 


